Winter 2022

Message from President Dan Lake

February Project

Due to external conditions, the East Greenwich Art Club has cancelled its February meeting.

In lieu of that meeting, we have established a project that will allow members to highlight work that has
been done or begun during this winter of isolation.

Attached is a link to a YouTube video we have created as a sample of how we wish to highlight our
members’ winter work. It is a sample, including a title slide and up to 2 digital images for each submitting
member artist.

This video is located online at https://youtu.be/x1icF50qRU8

A stand-alone video copy of this video sample can be sent to you via email upon request, should you not

wish to access YouTube. We invite you to:

1. View the sample video to see how your work would be included;
2. Post an email to info@eastgreenwichartclub.org Attach a .jpeg image of one or two

of your recent work done since November of 2021. These may be completed works
OR works in progress;

3. Inyour email subject line, type “Slide Show submission”
4. In your email content, indicate how you wish your name to be displayed. You may

include a public point of contact if you wish. This may be your personal website, email
address, or phone number. Remember: this will be public if included.

5. Please submit your work(s) by February 1, 2022

We will create this slide show and return it prior to March 15t via a YouTube link OR, if requested, directly
to you as a video file.

Any questions can be directed to info@eastgreenwichartclub.org. Thank you and stay safe!
Your Executive Board




We hope to resume
in-person meetings
soon. Hopefully, you
are all well.

Officers and Committees

President: Daniel Lake

Financial Secretary: Michele Lilly

Recording Secretary: Patricia Lake

Directors: Linda Sanfilippo, Celeste Chute-Wright
Publicity: Linda Sanfilippo

Facebook: Daniel Lake

Programs: Jeannine Anderson, Celeste Chute-Wright
Membership: Rosemarie Manson

Newsletter: Rosemarie Manson

Sunshine: Rita Williams




Artist of the Month
lan Sanderson

lan Sanderson was a mechanical engineer for 50+ years in design and development
of various products such as pumps, spandex equipment, and alternators. During this
time, he designed and built furniture, and he took art courses at RISD that interested
him. When he retired, he joined the East Greenwich Art Club and was exposed to
different ideas and mediums: watercolor, oil, ink, woodcarving and photography.
Another interest was to make scratch-built model boats [some radio controlled] for
exhibiting at Mystic Seaport. More recently, he has been painting local scenes on
seashells and selling them at Fuller Gallery, Jamestown and at Art and Soul in
Pawtuxet Village.




About Town — Supporting Fellow Artists

Consider feeding your creative souls by visiting galleries in
Rhode Island and surrounding states. Several of our members
contribute to shows there. Here are a few places:

Wickford Art Gallery, Warwick Center for the Arts, Mystic Art

Museum: Dan Lake

Warwick Center for the Arts: Jeannine Anderson

Attleboro Arts Museum: Rosemarie Manson, until 1/28/22

Providence Atrium Gallery: Dan Lake and Jeannine Anderson

OnlLine, Mi Ok Song: http://www.instagram.com/averyfinecoloredline

Arts and Framing, Putnam CT (putnamframinng.com), Imago Gallery,

through January 28, Town and County Club, Hartford CT: (Must
contact Beth Johnston before going.) Solo show runs 2/11/22 (opening
reception) to 2/28/22, Beth Johnston

Dryden Gallery, Providence Picture Frame: Susan Aitcheson, in 5/22.



Share the Good News!

Consider copying this information about our art club and sharing with
others who may be interested in joining. Also ask local businesses to
share this information with their clientele.

Who We Are

The East Greenwich Art Club is a group of artists who enjoy
promoting their art, learning new techniques and subjects,
support and camaraderie. Artists of all levels are welcome, as
well as art enthusiasts who want to engage with our members
and learn more about the arts. Our members come from
around the state and beyond.

From the traditional to the abstract, many of Rhode Island’s
most accomplished artists offer presentations, demonstrations,
and art dialogue with our members and guests throughout the
year. Meetings are held on the first Tuesday of each month with
exceptions of January, July and August. Please visit our calendar
for meeting schedule, evening topics, and presentations.

The East Greenwich Art Club also displays throughout the
year at member’s shows, a variety of unique exhibitions, and at
several local locations.

Benefits of Membership Include
Award-winning Guest Artists at Meetings
Community Events
Plein Air Art Excursions
Annual Art Exhibits
Artist Workshops
Museum Trips
Monthly Newsletter

“East Greenwich Art Club is a step up in
my development as an artist. Being with
like-minded folks supports my passion to
continue 1o be the best I can be. Seeing a
variety of approaches to art stimulates my
creativity and validates my work, as well.”

EGAC Member

ESTABLISHED 1959

In 1959 the East Greenwich Art Club was founded by local
artists who came together to encourage each other in their art.
The purpose was to foster the production, exhibition and sale
of works of art by local and other artists by arranging lectures
and discussions on art.

For nearly 60 years the Club has also aided and contributed to
the furtherance of artistic education among the school children
of East Greenwich by offering an East Greenwich Art Club
Student Award each year to a deserving and talented student.

We welcome you to attend our next meeting as a guest where
you can experience our friendly club in person! For more about
our Club, past, present and future events and exhibits, and read
our newsletters, visit our website.

Our meetings are held
at
First Baptist Church Hall *
30 Peirce Street
East Greenwich, RI 02818

Accessible. Street parking as well as a lot diagonally across the street.
Multiple Experiences in the arts welcome!

All media encouraged!

Visit our website
htep://eastgreenwichartclub.org



